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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a string of armed robberies that 
began on Sunday, May 20, 2018 throughout the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

The first incident occurred at the Kwik Stop Food Store located at 2101 East 
Commercial Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale. The armed male suspect entered 
the business, jumped over the counter, and forced the casher to the ground. A 
customer entered the business while the suspect was behind the counter. He then 
approached the customer, pointed a handgun at him, and demanded his cash and 
keys. The suspect then fled the area on foot.   
 

In addition to the above incident, detectives are investigating five additional armed 
robberies committed by the same armed male suspect. These incidents occurred 
between the months of May 2018 and October 2018.  
 

Anyone with further information regarding these armed robberies or can identify the 
suspect involved is encouraged to contact Detective Ryan Ijames at 954-828-5567 or 
Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477). 
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